
Holiday Office Schedule:

The Summit offices will close on Dec. 20 at noon and will remain closed until they reopen on Jan. 2. In 

case of an emergency, or if you need pastoral assistance, please email elders@summitrdu.com. For all 

other inquiries, please fill out this form.

 

Dec. 22: Christmas With the Summit

Join us as we gather in several locations across the Triangle on Dec. 22. Visit christmaswiththesummit.com 

for more information on tickets, serving, and praying. These gatherings will replace all regular services at 

all of our campuses for the weekend of Dec. 21 and 22.

Dec. 28–29: No Regular Services/Worship at Home

We invite everyone to utilize the resources our discipleship team is providing and take time during this 

weekend to worship at home. Visit summitchurch.com anytime during this week to access these re-

sources. The Brier Creek campus will also be hosting one, family-friendly service on Dec. 29 at 10 a.m. 

for those who would like to gather in person.

Jan. 4–5: Regular Services Resume at All Summit Locations

Visit summitchurch.com/locations for our regular service time and location information.

 

Year-end Giving

You can make a tax-deductible, year-end gift at summitrdu.com/give before midnight, Dec. 31, or mail it 

to The Summit Church (address below), postmarked by Dec. 31.

The Summit Church

Attn: Contributions

2335-114 Presidential Drive

Durham, NC 27703

Merry Christmas and 
Happy New Year! 
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